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The State Government is requested to re-examine the fact 
that the project does not affect wildlife and submit their 
comments accordingly. 

E-mail: cfshiwalik@yahoo.co.in 

6, CeeA, I5 9t 2024 

The proposed alignment in forest land runs very close 
to the forest boundary having urban settlement in the 
vicinity. Hence there is no question of cross-movement 
of wildlife in this area. Accordingly, NOC was 
accorded by CWLW, Uttarakhand vide their letter 
no.455 dt. 1 1.08.2021 enclosed as Annexure-4. 
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